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Good morning, Chairman Vedaa and members of the Senate Government and Veterans 

Affairs Committee. Again, for the record, my name is Elizabeth Neshem and I appear 

here this morning on behalf of the North Dakota Stockmen’s Association, the state’s beef 

cattle trade organization. 

 

Our testimony from earlier on SCR 4007 stands for SB 2282 as well. We support adding 

the agriculture commissioner to the North Dakota Board of University and School Lands 

to bring industry expertise to the table as the board makes decisions regarding the 

management and leasing of these acres.  

 

Please give this bill a favorable recommendation.  

 

Thank you for your time this morning.   

 


	North Dakota Stockmen’s Association
	Testimony to the
	Senate Government and Veteran Affairs Committee on SB 2282
	Feb. 4, 2021

